
Do you need help paying your water and 
wastewater bills? Help is available.

The Low-Income Household Water Assistance Program is available to help 
families with the financial burden of drinking water and wastewater bills. 
Eligible households who need help with their current water bills may now 
receive a regular benefit. Households with past-due water bills may be 
eligible to receive a crisis benefit of up to $2000. Recipients who applied 
before October 1, 2022, may be eligible for a second crisis benefit to pay 
past-due water-related charges up to $2000.

To learn more and apply, visit ArkansasLIHWAP.com or call 888-985-6441.
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